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Arrivals
We are happy to have welcomed 46 new refugee individuals here in 

Washtenaw County this quarter, with 17 new children. 

JFS (Jewish Family Services) has reported that they are settling an 

average of 45 Afghan refugees a week. They are expecting to have 

300 by December. 

Donations
Washtenaw Refugee Welcome 

is a 501(c)(3) organization. We 

keep overhead fees at a 

minimum so that the majority of 

your donations go to directly 

supporting refugees in the area.

To send a donation, go to 

washtenawrefugeewelcome.org 

or send a check to 1501 W 

Liberty St. Ann Arbor, MI 

48103.

Giving Tuesday is coming up 

on Nov. 30th and we hope you 

will keep us in mind when 

considering your donations. We 

are sincerely grateful to all of 

our donors. You are the reason 

WRW can continue to help so 

many refugee families get their 

needs met.

We greatly appreciate the generous donations of towels, sheets, 

laundry detergent, light bulbs, microwaves, pots and pans, and other 

essentials that we have been able to provide to the new families with 

your help! 

If you can donate any of the items listed below, please contact 

wrwcommunications@gmail.com to arrange drop-off.

If there are Farsi and Pashto speakers interested in helping us fill out 

some paperwork for a few of the newer arrivals, please email 

mtout@umich.edu.

Needs Update

• Diapers size 5, 6, 7

• Electric water kettles

• Counter microwaves (clean)

• Umbrellas

mailto:wrwcommunications@gmail.com
mailto:mtout@umich.edu
https://www.washtenawrefugeewelcome.org/donate


WRW is organizing an adult coat 
drive to help our newly arrived 

refugees stay warm this winter. 

We are asking for new coats only 

to be dropped off by Friday, 
November 19th. Further details 

available on the sign-up page. 

Sign Up

Upcoming Events

We would love to give a big thank you to 
Livingston Diversity Council for their huge 
donation! Included was well over $700 in gift 
cards, 50 first aids kits, sanitary pads, and much 
more needed personal care items. THANKS!!!

Many, many thanks to Love Inc. 
of Greater Livingston for their 
generous donation. They 
donated a truck load of furniture 
that included 10 brand new 
mattress sets with linens. You are 
the best!!!

Welcome to our latest five star sponsor
⭐ ⭐ ⭐ ⭐ ⭐

, Domino’s!  
We would like to extend a huge thank you for your generous 
donation and pizza gift cards for our new arriving families.  We look 
forward to continuing and growing our partnership in the future!

Thank you to Corrigan Moving Systems of Ann Arbor for
providing storage for WRW.

Thank you to Delta Kappa Gamma Alpha Rho Chapter of 
Ann Arbor for organizing a diaper drive that provided coverage for
30 children.

Arab American Pharmacist Association at University of MI had a 
necessities drive for new arrivals. Thank you!

Thank you to the Muslim Community Association for providing 
financial support for eviction prevention and utility bills for several 
families.

Special Thanks
This quarter, we distributed 

over 50 sets of sheets, over 

35 pillows, around 100 

feminine hygiene products, 

around 100 laundry 

detergents and dish soaps, 

and over 200 packs of diapers 

and wipes. Thanks so much 

for the generosity of our 

donors!

Donation Stats

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044aabaa2aa2fa7-winter

